Blessed Sacrament Athletic Boosters – Meeting Minutes
November 20, 2014, 8:30 PM

	Officers
	Non Voting Members

	Name
	6/14
	7/14
	8/14
	9/14
	10/14
	11/14
	Name
	6/14
	7/14
	8/14
	9/14
	10/14
	11/14

	Tony Logan
	X
	X
	
	X
	X
	X
	 Jeremy Eubank
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Tom Meier
	X
	
	
	X
	X
	
	Brian Finn
	
	X
	
	X
	X
	

	Jeff Epplen
	X
	X
	
	X
	X
	X
	Jeff Hemsath
	
	X
	
	X
	X
	X

	Lisa Jones
	X
	X
	
	X
	X
	X
	Mike Hemsath
	
	X
	
	
	X
	

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	Kristin Holt
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Board Members
	Joe Hummel
	X
	
	
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	
	X
	 X

	Steve Bailey
	 X
	X
	
	X
	X
	
	Brian Klaene
	X
	
	
	
	X
	X

	Rodney Black
	 X
	X
	
	X
	X
	
	John Lange
	
	
	
	
	
	X

	Brad Gastright
	
	
	
	
	X
	X
	Mike Quinn
	
	
	
	
	X
	

	John Kirtley
	X
	
	
	
	X
	
	Scott Schultz
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Rick Lehmkuhl
	 X
	X
	
	X
	X
	X
	Sports Directors

	Jeff McCoy
	 X
	
	
	
	
	
	Steve Epplen
	 
	 
	
	X
	
	

	Benjie Pieper
	
	X
	
	X
	X
	X
	Rob Holt
	 
	 
	
	
	
	

	Chris Pieper
	
	
	
	
	X
	
	Christi Mack
	 
	 
	
	X
	
	

	Lance Wells
	 X
	X
	
	X
	X
	X
	Adam Boerger
	 
	 
	
	X
	
	

	Pete Wischer
	
	X
	
	X
	X
	
	Shannon Bosley
	 
	 
	
	
	
	

	Scott Vinicombe
	
	
	
	
	
	X
	Eric Wehrman
	 
	 
	
	X
	
	X

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	Christy Noll
	 
	 
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	Dave Hellmann
	 
	 
	
	X
	X
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


1. Review / approval of previous month’s minutes.   
· Motion to approve – Jeff E
· Second – Benjie
· Minutes approved
2. Treasurer’s Report – Jeff Epplen.  – see Jeff’s report for details
3.     Sports Directors - Updates

· Basketball – Christi Mack, Adam Boerger, Rick Lehmkuhl.
· Discussed moving the girls to a new style uniform (except 2nd grade)
· Midwest Hoops was purchased by the Diocese 
· 4 ½ teams are currently practicing there

· No money has been paid for rental yet; we are waiting to sign an agreement for the fees

· Going rate for rental is $40/hr; we believe they are going to charge us $35/hr

· Soccer  –  Lance Wells

· Tournament Update 
· 52 teams entered (26 BSS and 26 non-BSS)
· $1300 profit from tournament

· Collected approximately $1600 in value to provide the Children’s Home ($1000 cash/gift cards, food, 6 or 7 bikes, 12 basketballs).  This will be delivered tomorrow.

· Spring registrations will open after the new year
· Team info due to NKSL by 2/10 or 2/15

· Uniforms will work the same as last year ($10 fee if need a new uniform, no fee if keeping the uniform from the previous year)

· Soccer fields took a beating – will be fertilized and aerated
· Baseball  – Steve Epplen, Rob Holt  - no updates
· Golf  – Eric Wehrman 
· Eric will remain on as director
· A team won division for the 4th year in a row
· B team was the runner-up in their division
· New shirts will be ordered for next year
· Softball  –  Tom Meier  
· We are looking for a director to replace Tom
· Volleyball  – Christy Noll  - no updates
· Cross Country – Shannon Bosley 
· Joe Nielander will replace Shannon as director
· Tennis – Jeff Hemsath 
· 3 checks were received today, 2 are still outstanding
· Discussed buying shirts for next year with different colors 
· 18 kids are signed up – there are 6 teams of 3
· The kids that did not enroll thru demosphere will need to go thru and do a waiver
4. Other Business

· Midwest Hoops

· IHM and St Paul are working together to see if the diocese can keep Midwest Hoops
· There are discussions about utilizing it for futsal when not being used

· As of now, the bishop has said that only diocesan schools can use for practice purposes
· Storage Facility – Lance will tell them to turn off the water

· AED Devices – Tony will look into grants 

· Rock for Sister Jeane is being made

· Children’s Home – an eagle scout has approached us about doing all of the landscaping.  He will begin at the beginning of the year.  He may need a little help with manpower and financially

· Voted on Rick’s proposals for a snow policy.  Tony will send to voting members not present for their weigh in

· Christmas Party will be Thursday, 12/18, at Buena Vista.  Tony will send out information.
5.     Meeting Adjourned – Next Meeting:  January 2015

